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Chinese New Year 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Next week, the children in Apple and Little Ladybirds will be 

learning all about and celebrating Chinese New Year.  

We have lots of exciting activities planned including a food tasting session. 

 Please complete the reply slip below so that your child can try the Chinese food. If 

we do not receive a reply slip from you your child will not be able to take part in this 

activity.  If your child has any allergies that we are not aware of, please specify of the 

slip. 

Many Thanks, 

 

Miss Shaw & Mrs Bailey 

___________________________________________________________________ 

I am happy for my child to take part in the Chinese food 

tasting session  

OR  

My Child CAN NOT take part in the Chinese Food Tasting 

Session 

 

My child is allergic to:_______________________________ 

Child’s name:___________________________  

Class:  APPLE  / LITTLELADYBIRDS 

Signed: _________________________________  
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